International Peacemaker

The Peacemaking and Social Justice Network of the GPC
is happy to announce that an International Peacemaker will
visit our presbytery during the first week of October. She is
Mia Umana from Costa Rica. Karla Koll, a mission co-
worker, will accompany her as an interpreter. Senora
Umana specializes in strengthening communities, conflict
resolution, and trauma care. She is completing her thesis at

Presbyteria

ku.....ﬁ.,:;,,.,,,.,.. the Universidad Biblica Latinoamericana in Costa Rica.

Mia Umana - Costa Rica

Currently she is providing pastoral accompaniment and support for
migrants experiencing violence, at Casa Adobe in Costa Rica. You
can invite Senora Umana to speak at your church from October 1
through 6. She will also be participating in the Intercultural
Extravaganza (TBA). To schedule a visit contact Cindy Michels
at lucindamichels89@gmail.com.




